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Bliss, Sandi

From: Eris Weaver <eris@bikesonoma.org>

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 8:35 AM

To: _CityCouncilListPublic

Subject: [EXTERNAL] support for reducing speed limits on Sebastopol, Piner, Summerfield Roads

Dear City Council:
Just a quick note to express our support for item 12.4 on tomorrow’s meeting agenda (12/10/19), reducing the

speed limit to 35 mph on Sebastopol, Piner, and Summerfield Roads. This action will improve safety for ALL
who use these streets, whether they walk, drive, or cycle.

Eris Weaver, Executive Director
Sonoma County Bicycle Coalition
eris@bikesonoma.org * 707-545-0153




